
Message from Mrs Teer

I have been able to spend more time in 

classrooms this week and have loved seeing all 

of the engaging things that are happening. 

Year 3 have loved created a model of the 

Earth’s layers.

The girls football team attended the NUFC 

tournament on Monday and demonstrated 

fantastic teamwork and communication skills.

The boys football team made a strong start to 

their league campaign at Dukes on Tuesday, 

winning both of their matches.

Monster Phonics continues to be  hit and I am 

impressed with the progress in the lower 

school.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Teer
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Class News

Seedlings: Nursery have been learning about 

autumn, we have been hunting for signs of 

Autumn and we learned why the leaves change 

colour.

Saplings: This week Reception have been putting 

their sounds to use and have been developing their 

blending skills - what words can they remember? 

Sycamores: This week we have started to sort 

common nouns and proper nouns and we are 

really good at it!

Poplars: This week we have produced some lovely 

painting celebrating that God is with us at every 

new beginning.

Maples: Year 3 have embraced the new Superhero 

Spellings and love playing games to help them 

remember their spelling words. We have also 

started practicing our Celebration of the Word 

ready for Monday morning.

Elms: Year 4 have been using their investigative 

skills in Science this week. They co-operated and 

worked well in small groups collecting and 

recording results accurately.

Hawthorns: This week we have enjoyed finishing 

off our place value or punctuation and grammar 

topic. 

Chestnuts: Year 6 were really enthusiastic about 

their art topic this week where they analysed 

different food packaging and thought about why 

marketers had chosen particular designs.

Coming up w/c 

07/10/24

Monday – Year 3-

led Celebration of 

the Word

 

Messages for parents/carers

Please make sure no juice is being brought to school in 

water bottles, only water is allowed. 

A polite reminder that school starts at 8.45am. Children 

should be coming into school via the main yard, not the 

main office. We will be monitoring persistent lateness and 

parents/carers may be contacted to discuss this. 

Children should be collected from the yard at the end of 

the day unless prior arrangement is made. If you collect 

your child from the office, you will need to wait until the 

children come back in off the yard after their teacher has 

dismissed the rest of the class. 

Our Stars this week were 

nominated for:

☺ Telling her peers why our 

prayer table is green

☺ Fantastic word blending 

and segmenting 

☺ Excellent learning in 

Maths and improved 

attitude to learning

☺ Making an extra effort in 

contributing to class 

discussions

☺ Improved attitude and 

handwriting

☺ Being an excellent role 

model who is respectful 

and enthusiastic at all 

times. 

Our Focus for this week 

was Honesty. Please ask 

your child why they 

received their Saint award 

this week. 

St. Aidan’s 

Stars

St. Aidan’s 

Saints

Weekly Attendance

Saplings – 92.00%

Sycamores – 97.33%

Poplars – 98.67%

Maples – 96.13%

Elms – 99.35%

Hawthorns – 98.71%

Chestnuts – 90.00%
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